Notice to

US Army Corps NaVigatiOn |ntereStS

of Engineers
Pittsburgh District in reply refer to US Army Corps of Engineers, Pittsburgh District
Notice No. below 1000 Liberty Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA 15222-4186
(412) 395-7189
www.Irp.usace.army.mil/or/or-finavrpt.htm

Notice No. 11-22 Date: July 29, 2011

Removal of Abandoned Bridgeport Highway Bridge

Ohio River, back channel, Mile 90.2

1. To All Whom It May Concern: Notice is given that Joseph B. Fay Company will be
demolishing the Bridgeport Highway Bridge over the Ohio River, back channel, river mile 90.2,
in Wheeling, West Virginia.

2. The work is scheduled to begin on Monday August 15, 2011 and the approximate date of
completion is October 31, 2011. The contractor plans to work 5 days a week, Monday through
Friday, from 6am to 6pm.

3. Ohio River Salvage will be utilizing multiple pieces of equipment including an A-frame
crane, barge mounted crane with spuds, and multiple deck barges during the removal process.

4. Mariners should monitor radio frequency channels 13 & 16 while transiting in the vicinity of
the construction site. Please note, all work will take place in the back channel.

5. Navigaiors, please note the iocation and duration of this work and use caution in and around
the area.

FOR THE DISTRICT ENGINEER:

James R. Fisher

Acting Chief, Operations Division



